1 0th October, 1960.

Mr. K. 3155!,
Superintendent,

United Aborigines Mission,
Warburton Ranges,

via Leonora, W.A.

Dear Mr. Siggs,

I would like to express my very great appreciation for
your hospitality and your help on my recent trip to Warburton. The
results from the testing of the blood samples collected were extremely

valuable and will add to our detailed kmowledge of the aborigines from
the Western Desert area.

I was sorry my visit was such a brief one, and I hope
that the next time I visit you that I will be able to stay longer.

With kind regaris,

Yours sincerely,

R.L. Kirk.




